Ceo 4. 3.4
December 13, 1966

Dear Mr. Crabtree,

Thank you so much for sending along the TEBIWAS with the
interesting articles on heat use in fllnt-worklng..I am

most pleased to have them.

We follow your work and writings with great interest.
Should you be in the East this Spring, won't you call
us, collect,so that we might arrange a visit for you to
see our collections and tour our Museum.

Most 51ncere1y{/2é§;

(Mrs. J-L.Giddings,curator)

Thank you again.




[ THIS SIDE OF CARD IS FOR ADDRESS )

Mre. Donald E. Crabtree
Route 1

Kimberly,
TIdaho 83341




	CE_B4_F3-Item24-001
	CE_B4_F3-Item24-002

